
  

 

 

Selena Hill 
Award-Winning Multimedia Journalist  

Selena Hill is an award-winning writer, on-air personality, and content 
creator with a passion for social justice and empowering marginalized 
communities. She currently works as the Digital Editor for Black Enterprise 
magazine, where she writes stories about current events, small businesses, 
education, and social issues within the black community. She also covers 
events around the country and conducts on-camera interviews with 
celebrities and business luminaries like Laila Ali, Spike Lee, and Stacey 
Abrams. Selena has made guest appearances on NBC, WNYC (NPR), and 
Bold TV as a frequent guest anchor.   
 
 
Infusing her passion for journalism and social justice, Selena created “Let 
Your Voice Be Heard!," a live radio show and podcast that is released on 
Spotify, iTunes, iHeart Radio, and Stitcher. The award-winning talk show 
focuses on politics, social issues, and pop culture from a diverse millennial 
perspective. It broadcasts on WHCR 90.3 FM "The Voice of Harlem" and is 
streamed on Facebook Live every Sunday at 11 am ET. A number of high-
profile speakers have appeared on the show, including Sen. Cory Booker, 
NYC Mayor Bill de Blasio, and Russell Simmons.  
 
 
Selena is also the host of season 7 of “What's Eating Harlem,” where she 
interviews and shares stories about Harlem-based entrepreneurs, 
tastemakers, and movers-and-shakers. The show airs on PBS local affiliate 
station NYC Life.  
 
 
In the past, Selena has worked as the Special Election Coverage Reporter 
covering the 2012 presidential election at GlobalGrind.com. In addition, 
she freelanced for the New York Amsterdam News, one of the nation’s 
longest running historically Black newspapers. 
 
 
Selena was honored with The New York Association of Black Journalists 
Award for Best Blog Commentary in both 2016 and 2017. “Let Your Voice 
Be Heard!” won a New York Press Club Award for Best Commentary in 
2016. 
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https://www.blackenterprise.com/author/hills/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F-tYDobNtpM&t=130s
https://www.wnycstudios.org/story/millennials-speak-out-violence-and-against-police
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GrTn0HmU3jY
https://soundcloud.com/letyourvoicebeheardradio
https://soundcloud.com/letyourvoicebeheardradio
tagram.com/msselenahill/
https://www.blackenterprise.com/author/hills/
http://soundcloud.com/letyourvoicebeheardradio
https://www.linkedin.com/in/selenahill/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmmxp5othEY4U792_xs13Mg

